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Vermont Association of Snow Travelers (VAST) 
Landowner Appreciation Letter 
 
Dear Vermont Landowner / VAST Trail Host. 
 
We want to send a heartfelt thank you for hosting our trails and supporting snowmobiling in 
Vermont! Your generosity means so much to all of us at VAST, as well as our clubs, volunteers, and 
members. We truly appreciate all you do! 
 
We completely understand that handling property taxes and regulations can be a bit overwhelming 
for landowners. We want you to know that we’re here to support you in the legislature! We’re shining 
a light on how much you contribute to snowmobiling and all the wonderful outdoor activities we 
enjoy. Thank you for being such an important part of our community! 
 
For over 50 years, VAST has been passionately supporting our trails through maintenance, 
grooming, and signage. We're proud to say that more than 80% of our funds go directly to clubs that 
help keep our trails and equipment in top shape. Thanks to the hard work of our amazing volunteers 
and staff, we’re able to create an impressive annual economic impact of over $500 million for 
Vermont. Together, we’re making a difference! 
 
Thank you for allowing snowmobile trails on your property; your support is vital. For more 
information on the protections available to you as a VAST landowner, please visit this link for our 
Landowner Liability brochure: 
https://vtvast.org/downloads/2022/Landowner_Liability_2023_WEB.pdf  
 
Thank you once again for your support. If you have any questions or need further assistance, please 
do not hesitate to reach out to me or your local club. We are here to help. 
 
Sincerest regards,  

 
Cindy Locke       Patty Companik 
VAST Executive Director     VAST President 
cindy@vtvast.org         patricia.companik@sbcglobal.net 
802-229-0005 ext. 111 
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